
    Apohaqui Elementary News 

 

 

At AES we are Safe, Respectful and Responsible! 
 

Anglophone South Website:  

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S 

 

Snow line:  1-888-868-6555 

 

April 2024 
432-2021  

 

apohaqui.nbed.nb.ca 

 

 
1 

11 
15 

 April 
Easter Monday – no classes  
Report Cards issued K-12 
K-12 Full Day – Parent/Teacher & PL – no 
classes 

 
3 
6 

20 

 May 
Provincial Subject Council Day – no classes 
AEFNB/NBTA Annual Meeting – no classes 
Victoria Day – no classes 

 
25 

 June 
Last day of school 

 

 

 

Litterless Lunch 
  
Once again this year, we will sponsor a Litterless Lunch 
day in April. On Monday, April 22nd in recognition of Earth 
Day 2024, we want to encourage students to ‘Think Green’ 
and reduce the amount of garbage we produce here at 
school.  Students can earn a ballot for a special prize when 
they arrive at school with a litterless lunch on that day.  
 
Remember to pack only reusable 
containers in the lunch cans! 

 
 

 

 

NOTE:  Hot Lunch will be served as 

usual on Monday, April 8 before 

students are dismissed at noon to 

travel home before the eclipse. 

 

 

 

 

 

Weather in New Brunswick! 

 
 
 

    Br-r-r-r-r!   
     

    Yes, it may be  
   spring on the calendar 

but it doesn’t always feel like it! 
 

Daytime temperatures may be going up, but it 
can be much colder in the morning than in the 
afternoon so please have your child dress in 
layers so that he/she may be outfitted 
appropriately for the season change. Even the 
sunniest days may not be warm and the ground 
is still damp and cold. 
 
Also, as is the case each spring at AES we will 
have lots of water and puddles on the 
playground – a change of clothes in your child’s 
backpack will help to avoid the calls home for 
dry clothes. 
 

Home & School News 

 

We had a successful Winter Carnival week where our 

Home & School set up a Hot Chocolate Bar for the 

students. It was a huge hit with our Eagles! 

 

We would like to remind parents of the early 

dismissal of school coming Monday April 8, 2024, at 

12:00pm due to the solar eclipse. 

 

A reminder to parents to get booked in for Parent-

Teacher being held Monday April 15, 2024. Report 

cards go home Thursday April 11, 2024. 

 

Home & School are planning a Family Fun Night! 

More info coming soon. 

 

Our next meeting will be held May 8, 2024 – All 

welcome! 

 
MAY 2024 HOT LUNCH ORDER SLIP 
PAYMENT DUE ON TUESDAY, APR 23/24 
 

Student: ______________   
 
Grade: ______  
 
MILK 

White or Chocolate (circle one) 

20 Days X .50 = $10.00  

MONDAY 

Cheese burger and fruit. 

2 days X $4.25 = $8.50  

WEDNESDAY  

Cheese Pizza and Applesauce 

(Pizza Delight) 

5 days X 2.25 (1 slice) = $11.25  

5 days X 3.75 (2 slices) = $18.75  

FRIDAY  

Grilled Chicken Wrap with Ranch and fruit. 

(10” wrap, lettuce and cheese) (Smitty’s) 

4 days X $5.50 = $22.00 

 

Total $ Amount _______________  

 

Payment method: 

Cash               Etransfer 

 

E-transfers send to:  

aeshomeandschool@outlook.com 

Include student name and grade as a comment. 

Please return this slip with all forms of payment.   

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S
mailto:aeshomeandschool@outlook.com

